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February 4, 2019 
 
NOTICE OF ACCEPTANCE OF NALOXONE DISTRIBUTION PROJECT (NDP) 
APPLICATION 
 
Dear Applicant: 
 
This letter is in response to the NDP application received for San Francisco Police 
Department on January 31, 2019 requesting 48 units of Naloxone. The application has 
been reviewed and approved as submitted. 
 
The Department’s acceptance of the NDP application is based on the organizations’ 
certification to comply by the terms and conditions stated in the application. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact DHCS via email at 
DHCSMATExpansion@dhcs.ca.gov.  
 
 
 
MAT Expansion Project Team 
Department of Health Care Services 
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